
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
                                                                                                                             
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Most Holy Rosary Parish, Midleton 
Parish   Newsletter  February 1st   2015 

 

Parish Website – www.midletonparish.ie  Parish Mobile 0872468234 
Parish Office 021 4636508 Parish Newsletter – www.parishoffice@gmail.com 
Opening Hours- Mon-Thurs. 10.30a.m.- 1.00 p.m. Fri. 10.30 a.m. – 12.00 p.m. 

The Meaning of Marriage.  
You are invited to a discussion on Marriage in the Light of the 
Bishops Pastoral Letter (published in December) and the upcoming 
Referendum. This will take place at 8.00pm. on Thursday 6th 
February, in Midleton Park Hotel. There will be a presentation and 
an opportunity for questions. All are very welcome. 
This is an initiative by the Diocese of Cloyne and will be held in a 
number of centres in the Diocese over the coming weeks. 

 
Your prayers are requested for the repose of the following souls: 

 
 Canon B. Troy P.P., John & Mary Guilley, Jim Parsons, Marian McGrath, 
Kitty (Catherine) & Paddy Dennehy, Mary McDonnell, Nuala McDonnell, 
Madge McNerney, Pat Fox, Eddie Daly, Liam & Mary Hurley,  
 
 

May They Rest in Peace. 
 

We welcome the new members of our Parish Community 
Zac Michael Coade, Ronan MacDara Thomas,                                            

who were Baptised recently. 

The Feast of the Presentation of Our Lord – February 2nd. 
Candles for use in the home or in The Church, will be Blessed at all 
Masses on Monday next February 2nd. This day declared World Day for 
Consecrated Life, Pope Francis, has dedicated 2015 as a year for 
Consecrated life when religious are invited to share more deeply the joy of 
The Gospel. 

Feast of St. Blaise – February 3rd 
Blessing of throats will take place after all Masses on Tuesday next, February 3rd 
and also after an evening Mass in Holy Rosary Church at 7.30pm.  
 

First Confession and First Holy Communion 
The next Mass for Parents/Guardians and pupils will be in Holy Rosary Church 
on Saturday next February 7th at 7.30pm for St. Brigid’s, C.B.S., Gaeilscoil, St. 
John The Baptist and Educate Together  - For Ballintotis at 10.00am. on Sunday, 
February 8th. 
 

The local St. Vincent De Paul Society can be contacted at 086-3114512 

St. Brigid  
The Feast of St. Brigid on February 1st, will not be celebrated this year, as 
it falls on Sunday. 

First Friday 
Confessions on Thursday after 10.00am Mass and at 7.00pm on Friday. 
Additional Masses in Ballintotis  at 9.15am and in Holy Rosary at 7.30pm. 

Midleton & District Lourdes Invalid Fund 
A Coffee morning in aid of the above will be held at the home of Mary Fitzgerald, 11, Fr. 
Murphy Place, Ballinacurra, on Wednesday, 11th February,  2015, from 10.00am to 
2.00pm. Everybody welcome. 

Over 60s Talent Contest 
Will be held in Midleton G.A.A. Pavilion on Thursday, February 19th, at 8.00pm. 
Anyone wishing to take part please contact K. Woulfe @ 021-4631011 or any Senior 
Citizens Committee member. 

St. Pio Devotions 
Will be held in our Lady Of Lourdes Hospital Chapel, on this Wednesday, 
February  4th.  Rosary 7.45pm. Mass 8.00pm. Everybody welcome. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


